ister of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Suvet, B.C., 3.

16th September, 1931,

Dear Sir,

I am favoured with your letter of the 10th
instent, together with a copy of a letter, dated 8th instant,
which Mr. Bahr, the Society's Surveyor at Bremen, has
addressed to you regarding the case of the s.s. "GARDENGA",
the contents of which are noted.

I have to state that the Committee are pleased
to learn that the delay which occurred between Bremen and
Hamburg regarding the completion and despatch of the reports
on this vessel appears to have been more or less inevitable
4n the exceptional circumstances of this case.

Thanking you and Mr. Bahr for your attention
in this matter,

I am, Dear 3ir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.




